Reply to Attn of:

National Aeronautics and
Space Administration

Headquarters
Washington, DC 20546-0001

Z (History Office)

Dr. Michael A. Minovitch

Phaser Telepropulsion, Inc.

1888 Century Park East
Suite 1900
Los Angeles, CA 90067

Dear Dr. Minovitch:

December 9, 1997

Thank you for your letter of November 7, and the collection of materials relating to
“gravity propelled interplanetary space travel.” It is a pleasure to hear from you. We are
presently in the process of evaluating the proposals submitted for the contract history
tentatively entitled, “Grand Tour: A History of Voyager Project.” Once we have completed
this evaluation and awarded a contract I will ensure that these materials are made available

to the historian writing the study.

With your permission, I would also like to include these documents into the NASA
Historical Reference Collection for the use of any other scholar who might be researching

the subject. I hope you will agree to this request.

Thanks again for your letter. If you wish to discuss this further, please feel free to call me

at 202-358-0383.

Sincerely,
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Roger D. Launius
Chief Historian



